wsdlsafetycommittee@gmail.com

From: Reese Marx <reese.csi@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 9:11 AM

To: wsdlsafetycommittee@gmail.com

Cc: jonc.wa811@gmail.com; Dchristensen@rentonwa.gov; jim@linescapellc.com
Subject: RE: Certified letter tracking

Hi,

Thanks so much for the info. For some reason it never made it to me and the person who goes through our mail never
saw it. Unfortunately it got misplace somehow and I sincerely apologize. We also have had some circumstance that
made it challenging as well. The owner have had some serious health issues where he has been absent for the last 4 to
5 weeks and that required 2 weeks in the hospital and he will be gone from work for another few weeks. Also, this
hearing was my responsibility and my fault as | overlooked it due the fact out of town for much of May as well as had the
wrong date in my calendar (the 24™") for the hearing along with never seeing the letter for the details of time and
location.

We would have love to been at the meeting to give the reason for the violations and again apologize for not being there.

The good news now is that we are in compliance with the laws now in calling for locates on our projects prior to working
on them. In the past we always delegated that to the General contractor and never realized they were not doing it as
that was part of our bid to the contractor. We also were unaware of the specific law requirements where staking is
considered digging and we had to call for locate ourselves. | know ignorance is no excuse and again we apologize for
violating the dig laws.

We hope you understand the unique circumstances and did not purposely miss the hearing as we know the importance
of complying with the law and taken responsibility.

Thank You for your consideration!

Reese Marx

Concrete Services, Inc.

Office Manager / Accounts Receivable
253-922-1444 Ext. 3

253-922-8371

reese.csi@comcast.net

From: wsdlsafetycommittee@gmail.com <wsdlsafetycommittee @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 6:16 PM

To: reese.csi@comcast.net

Cc: jonc.wa8ll@gmail.com; Dchristensen@rentonwa.gov; jim@linescapellc.com
Subject: Certified letter tracking

Reese,
Got your call and as requested | have attached a copy of both the return receipt and the certified letter mailed on

4/6/2018 advising of the review scheduled for May 23, 2018 at 12:30. | received the return receipt signed on 4/9/2018
in my PO Box on 4/11/2018.



Regards,

Shelley Cornelius

Shelley Cornelius

WSDL Safety Committee

ADMIN ASST,

(425} 835-3451 Work

[360) 551-28422 Mobile
wsdlsafetycommittee@gmail.com
wadlsafetycommittee@outlook.com
PO Box 734

Poulsbo, WA 83370




